PLZENSKY KRA]

V Pizni dne 5. 12. 2022

Dear Ms. Director,
Dear Mr. Director,

on behalf of the Pilsen Region, we would like to invite you to participate in the International
Robotics Competition ,ROBO-VEHICLE PILSEN 2023".

The purpose of the announced international competition is to deepen cooperation between
schools in the field of development of digital competences needed for the future labour

market.

Teams from the Czech Republic, the Slovak Republic, the Republic of Croatia, the Federal
Republic of Germany, the People's Republic of China, the Principality of Liechtenstein, the
Republic of Finland and the Republic of Turkey are invited to the competition.

The competition will take place from 6 March to 9 March 2023 in the city Pilsen. If the
competition team could not participate in person, it will be allowed to participate online.

Further information (assignment, evaluation and competition programme) is available on the
website www.souepl.cz.

Please confirm you participation and send completed application form by 31 January 2023
to the email alena.altmanova@plzensky-kraj.cz.
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Ing. Vladimir Kroc JUDr. Jaroslava Havlickova, MBA
Vice President for Educatidn and Sport Head of the Department

of Education, Youth and Sport



